
Kitscoty Community Track Area Rehabilitation & Enhancement Project 

 

The Kitscoty Community Track is being renewed!  The updates completed to this point have resulted in a 

dramatic increase in the youth using the facility and many personal and program success stories. Over 

the past two years, the long / triple jump pit has been excavated, lined with landscape ties and refilled 

with sand as well as having the runway paved.  In addition, a new shot put throwing circle has been 

poured and a throwing sector edged.   

A topographic survey of the track has been completed.  The survey will be used to complete the next 

phase of the project which includes addressing the track drainage issues, shaping, grading and re-

graveling the track as well as establishing proper 100 m running lanes.  Lastly, a discus throwing circle 

will be poured and surrounding safety fence will be erected.  This phase will be completed in the 

summer of 2025 and spring of 2026.  

The cost of the entire project is estimated at approximately $131 000.  To date the support received is 

approximately $45 000.  Information on how you can help support this project will be coming soon!  

Stay tuned! 

       

 

 


